
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Registrar’s Office supports the Black Lives Matter movement and those fighting against racial 
injustice and inequality. We recognize and affirm the Chancellor’s statement that as members of 
the UWM community, we have “a moral and ethical imperative to incite and enact real and long-
term change.” It is our responsibility and current priority to review our policies and procedures to 
reflect on how the structures under which we work contribute to inequity. We will identify these 
inequities and make improvements that move our work towards equity for our students and 
employees across our campuses. We recognize that this work is iterative in nature, and that we will 
make mistakes. We will meet these risks head on, and commit to learn and reflect on them 
thoughtfully. The Registrar’s Office will also look for places on our campuses where we can 
advocate for and influence change.  Our commitment to inclusivity and diversity will be illustrated 
with statements and actions that lead towards racial equity for all students and employees. 
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